Reevaluation of Finding of No Significant Impact
Project No. STPD-7040-00(001)LLPA/105068-811000
Pearl-Richland Intermodal Connector
Rankin County

The anticipated social, economic, and environmental impacts were evaluated as a Finding
of No Significant Impact (FONSI) and approved by FHWA (May 3, 2012). An initial
reevaluation was approved on March 28, 2017.

This re-evaluation is being requested due to three year time period that has since elapsed
since the FONSI was reevaluated.

In compliance with FHWA Policy, I have reviewed the FONSI to determine if there have
been any changes in the project, its surroundings and impacts since the original approval.
I have concluded that there have been no changes to the surroundings or new potential
impacts. Therefore, the FONSI remains valid, and we respectfully request a re-
evaluation.
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Environmental Division Director
Mississippi Department of Transportation
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Division Administrator
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